cUSIR/ 120, 83
COPY. (Dr. George H. Simmons)
13, Norham Gardens,
Oxford.
Undated, but was received April 5, 1918.

Dear Simmons:

Here is an important communication, which
will interest bacteriologists in the U. 8. Davison
is an A-1 man who will be heard from when he gets
back to the J. H. U.

Greetings and regards. I hope to send you
a letter shortly. I have been very hard worked lately.

Yours sincereiy,

(Signed) Wm. Osler



